

# Bellevue Borough Committee Meeting Minutes

## Committee: Finance

|                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            |                            |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------|
| Date:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    | March 3 2025                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               | Location: Borough Building |
| Chair:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   | Dan McKelvey                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               | Time: 6:30 p.m.            |
| Note Taker:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              | James Kelly                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                |                            |
| Members In Attendance:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   | Dan McKelvey<br>Logan Robins<br>Dionisia Dingler                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           |                            |
| Members Absent:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            |                            |
| Others In Attendance:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    | Andrea Contes, ADAS/Treasurer<br>Bri Erskine                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               |                            |
| Public Contributions on Agenda Items (5 minutes): None                                                                                                                                                                                                                   |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            |                            |
| RJ Thompson 317 Glaser Ave Commented that he has reviewed the FAQ document and found different discrepancies he would like to see addressed.<br>Emmiley Stern 704 Clinton Place Has concerns related to the FAQ sheet for the new Ordinance and some of the definitions. |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            |                            |
| Agenda Items – Reports:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            |                            |
| 1.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       | Treasurer, Andrea Contes <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>Mr. McKelvey asked for some clarification on the Police OT.</li></ul>                                                                                                                                                                       |                            |
| 2.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       | JPC <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>Ms. Erskine JPC has circulated a minimum set back ordinance for review.</li><li>Ms. Dingler asked the status of the Comprehensive plan contract.</li><li>Ms. Dingler asked if the other municipalities have assigned their steering committee members.</li></ul> |                            |
| Unfinished Business:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            |                            |
| 1.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       | Status of the JPC <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>Mr. Kelly is working with the solicitor to begin the separation form the JPC.</li></ul>                                                                                                                                                            |                            |

| <b>New Business:</b> |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          |
|----------------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| <b>1.</b>            | <b>Permit FAQ sheet</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Mr. Kelly presented a FAQ sheet created and asked for everyone to review.</li> <li>President McKelvey asked anyone having input on changes please send to Mr. McKelvey and Mr. Kelly.</li> <li>Discussion followed with several bullet points and recent requests for changes.</li> </ul> |
| <b>2.</b>            | <b>Borough Branding</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Mr. Robins asked that we look into rebranding the Borough logo and footprint as we look into the new website and design.</li> </ul>                                                                                                                                                       |
| <b>3.</b>            | <b>Junior Council</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Mr. Kelly advised he will be looking at the current Council Person Status and looking for new candidates.</li> </ul>                                                                                                                                                                        |

|                                                                   |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------|
| <b>Public Contributions on Non-Agenda Items (2 minutes):</b> None |
|                                                                   |

**Meeting Adjourned at:** 7:09 p.m.

**Next Meeting:** April 7 2026